
Dear Colleague, 

We hope that you will have received the WASER Newsletter that was recently circulated by email to 
persons who had attended past International Symposia on River Sedimentation sponsored by 
WASER or who we thought might have an interest in the activities of the Association. The 
rejuvenation of the Newsletter is part of a wider initiative to improve communication within the 
WASER community and to strengthen the administrative base of the Association. The circulation list 
for the Newsletter was based on a variety of sources and we are conscious that addresses may have 
changed and that peoples’ interests may have shifted. We are therefore wish to generate an up-to-
date list containing the confirmed current email and postal addresses of all persons who are 
interested in the activities of the Association and its community and who wish to receive future 
Newsletters and related communications.    

To assist us in this task we would be very grateful if you would complete and return the short form 
attached to this email to signify your interest in the activities of WASER and in joining the WASER 
community and your wish to be added to the new mailing list. This list will be used only for the 
purposes of identifying those people with an interest in the Association and facilitating 
communication within the WASER community. It will not be made available to others.  

With kind regards  

 

Giampaolo Di Silvio, 

President of WASER 

 

Attached Form  

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO:  shihl@iwhr.com or honglingshi@gmail.com,  and chliu@iwhr.com . 

I am interested in the activities of WASER and its community and I request that my name be added 
to the WASER mailing list.  

NAME Country Organisation  Current Position Postal Address Email Address 
      

 

mailto:shihl@iwhr.com
mailto:honglingshi@gmail.com
mailto:chliu@iwhr.com

